

The Teachers' Guild of New South Wales

stablished 1892

Doceo ut discam: I teach, that I may learn

President: Dr Frederick Osman
PO Box 649 Moorebank NSW1875
Website: www.teachersguild.nsw.edu.au
Facebook: www.facebook.com/TeachersGuildofNSW
Twitter: @TGNSW
Telephone: 0418 444 477
Email: president@teachersguild.nsw.edu.au

ACN 000 011 138 ABN 35 000 011 138

21 February 2020

TEACHERS' GUILD OF NEW SOUTH WALES OFFICE-BEARERS FOR 2020

The Business and Affairs of the Teachers' Guild of New South Wales shall be managed by the Council of the Teachers' Guild of New South Wales which shall consist of:

- (a) the President;
- (b) three Vice-Presidents of whom one shall be the immediate Past-President;
- *(c) the Treasurer;*
- (d) Ordinary members of Council ("Council Members"), elected from the eligible Members of the Teachers' Guild of New South Wales.

The Teacher's Guild of New South Wales Council nominations closed on **Friday 14 February 2020**. At this Annual General Meeting on Friday 21 February, the following Office Bearers for 2020 are elected unopposed.

President: Dr Frederick Osman (Continuing Council President)

Vice President: Frances Fleeton (Continuing Council Past President) **Vice President:** Diane Gourlas (Continuing Council Vice President)

Vice President: Patrick Nam (Continuing Council Member)
Treasurer: Peter Green (Continuing Council Treasurer)
Councillor: Alex Wharton (Continuing Council Member)
Councillor: Lauren Knussen (Continuing Council Member)
Councillor: Sharrda Shah (Continuing Council Member)
Councillor: Andrew Gregg (New Council Member)

Councillor: Mersini Perivolarellis (New Council Member)

Councillor: April Bryson (New Council Member)

I wish the new Council every success in its Care of Education. I would also like to thank Lauren Barlow, Alexi Kayes, Kathryn Fraser, Noelene Callaghan and Tom Mae who have decided not to continue on Council in 2020. I would like to sincerely thank them for all their contributions to Council during their tenure and look forward for their involvement in other areas as continued members for the Teachers' Guild of New South Wales.

Yours sincerely,

F. Comen

Dr Frederick Osman FTGN FACE FRSN FAIP JP

President | The Teachers' Guild of New South Wales